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Bank Al-Maghrib reopens its newly renovated  

historic branch in Tangier 
 

Tangier, January 14th, 2020 

 

Bank Al-Maghrib reopens its historic branch in Tangier, after an extensive renovation 

operation. The reopening ceremony was attended on Tuesday, January 14th,2020, by the 

Governor of Bank Al-Maghrib as well as representatives of the local authorities and elected 

bodies of Tangier. 

Renovation of the historic branch of Tangier aimed to ensure its upgrade in line with the 
safety standards as well as with the technical and architectural requirements, while 
preserving the authenticity of the building. Launched in early 2016, this renovation also 
aimed to revive this exceptional heritage; a major architectural testimony of Morocco and 
the city of Tangier. 

To commemorate this event, Bank Al-Maghrib holds a public exhibition of archives entitled 

"Tangier branch: testimony of the archives". This three-month long exhibition showcases, for the 

first time, some historically exceptional documents and objects. 
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